	FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION

	District I Agricultural Education Field Advisor - Aaron Leary

	SUMMARY OF August, 2006 ACTIVITIES 

	

	I. On Site Technical Assistance  --  4 Schools  2 Principals  1 Superintendent

	

	                Aledo                    Forreston                    Galesburg               Westmer

	

	II. On Site Technical Assistance -- Ag. Literacy Coordinator -- 0

	

	

	III. Workshops/In-Services/Presentations Conducted -- 4

	

	· Section 1 Fall IAVAT Meeting – Stillman Valley High School – Stillman Valley, IL

· Section 2 Fall IAVAT Meeting – Mark Streit Residence – Sublette, IL

· Section 3 Fall IAVAT Meeting – Kate’s House of Steaks – Kewanee, IL

· Section 5 Fall IAVAT Meeting – Princeville High School – Princeville, IL

	

	IV. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended -- 5

	

	· FCAE Staff Meeting – Sangamon Co. Farm Bureau – Springfield, IL
· mAGic Kit Meeting – FFA Center – Springfield, IL

· Illinois State Fair Agriculture Day – Illinois State Fairgrounds – Springfield, IL

· Illinois Ag Ed Visionary Meeting – Mike Massie Residence – Oak Run, IL

· FCAE Staff Meeting – FFA Center, Springfield, IL

	

	V.  Other Activities -- 10

	

	· Assisted new and relocated teachers in establishing Login and Passwords

· Contacted teachers to retrieve updated IAVAT directory information

· Returned emails, phone calls and other office correspondence

· Prepared Section IAVAT fall meeting materials

· Organized office and office materials 

· Other various Office Duties

· Completed state monthly reports

· Matched Assessment Framework Objectives to Insect, Poultry and Dairy mAGic lessons
· Presented at IAVAT Fall Meetings

· Began collecting information for Stockton Ag program start-up

	

	VI.  Miles Traveled  -- 2,275

	

	VII. Comments/Observations --

	

	Working with Mindy on the new mAGic kits has been very fun. I am looking forward to filling in for her while she is on maternity leave. These kits really are a great product that hopefully we will be able to begin marketing very soon.  Fall Section meetings went well. The teachers have been very excited about the new grants we currently have available. Increased projects for us to fund and oversee are not always the most nicely wrapped presents, however seeing the impact they will have on our students education is the best present we could ever expect to give or receive. 


